
 

Taku Wairua- end of programme trip 
Thursday 5th November 9:00am to 1:30pm 

 
 
Dear parents / caregivers / whanau 
 
Your child has taken part in the Taku Wairua programme during terms three and four.  The focus of the 
programme has been based on four themes- belonging, self discovery, goal setting and citizenship.   
 
The last session of the programme involves the children giving their time and skills to make a positive difference 
in the community. This is linked to the theme of citizenship.  This will involve the children going to the ‘Kids in 
Need Centre’ in Cambridge where they will do some gardening and create some bright and colourful displays.  
 
We will transport the children in mini vans to and from the centre.   
 
Any questions- please contact me. 
 
Stuart Armistead-  
sarmistead@kns.ac.nz 
8565399  
 
 
I give permission for _____________________ to attend the day.  
 
 
 
 
 
Signed_____________________     Name of parent_________________ 
 
 
 
 


